- ANNOUNCEMENT -

Dear Athletes and Coaches,

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and uncertainties that brings for organising a fair and friendly regatta, our club has decided to cancel the "Windsurfing Cup 3V 2020".

Sailors requiring entry fee are asked to contact us.

Our club is already planning to stage the "Windsurfing Cup 3V" the first week of June 2021.



Windsurfing Club

Mikro Kavouri, 166 71 Vouliagmeni, Attiki, Greece

tel.: 6944-505094 fax: 210-9612947

e-mail: athl.om.windsurf@gmail.com

social media: https://www.facebook.com/groups/windsurf.academy/